
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 12th May  
 
We are so happy that all the children had an amazing time on the residential, as well as those partaking in fantastic 
activities in school. There will be an assembly on Friday 26th May to celebrate everything the children did on 
residential week, which will include those that stayed in school. Please come down the main drive and into the hall 
from the side doors. The doors will open at 2:30pm for a prompt start at 2:40pm.  
 
This week, we have asked the children who they would like to be in a class with next year, as the year 4 children are 
mixed when they move up to year 5. We have asked the children for several choices, and we guarantee that they will 
be with at least one of their choices. 
 
With the upcoming times tables test, we would like to encourage you to continue practising soundcheck on times 
tables rockstars. 
 
Congratulations to the children who have received golden leaves this week: 
Mykola S - For always trying so hard in your learning 
Oliver FC - For looking out for others and always putting a smile on everyone's face 
Ava J - For excellent independent work on her Maths chili challenges 
Matthew C - For great ideas, sharing them with others and trying to make the classroom a better place. 
Ella M - For constantly encouraging others and being positive and supportive at all times on the residential. 
Mikko A - For supporting others and being actively engaged in activities, even when he wasn't doing them! 
Ted B - For a great start to your English report on endangered animals, it includes some lovely details. 
Lily-Ann C - For great perseverance in geography and cracking your grid reference codes. 
Ted J - For making great progress with decimals in maths this week. 
 
Finally, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Nightingales: Miss Hines lhines@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Kingfishers: Miss Piercy kpiercy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Woodpeckers: Mrs Pippin kpippin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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